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Your submission for this review:

I wish to express my opposition to a Stormwater charge in any form being made to the residents of the Central Coast Council
who live on the west side of the M1 motorway. In Jilliby we have no council water service or sewerage service. Our rain
water is collected in our tanks and dams, thereby reducing the run-off. Most of our streets have a rough groove down each side
which allows the rain water, in my area, to run down to a natural water-course then eventually to Wyong River. The previously
mentioned "rough groove" is not attended to by the council. The one outside my home is cleared of long grass by me when [
mow it and use the edge-trimmer. Other properties have neglected this but the water still finds its way through to the water-
course. There is nothing that the council does which could justify a Stormwater charge.





